



Morning Pickleball Club Members,


The SUN IS SHINING TODAY! Hah, it heard our request to bring us 
all outside. Hopefully, we will all be together “playing openly” on 
the Regency Courts soon and then hiding from the sunlight under 
the new shade covering.


Special thanks for attending our first, “Open Membership Meeting”. 
Over 120 members attended. A great start to what will be another 
exciting Regency Pickleball Club Season. Stay current on our 
“regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org" website!


Remember, reach out with any questions or concerns. Our 
Pickleball Board meets every Tuesday. 


With well deserved words of thanks, I must once again, thank the 
board. Bill Shuzman, our board Secretary, for taking the most 
detailed and concise minutes of our meetings, keeper of our By-
laws, and providing a clear and thoughtful opinion of our concerns. 
Jay Gumnic, Treasurer, thank you for handling our money with 
precision, as well as providing regular, clear financial statements. 
Bob Zyontz, Communications, and Word Master. Bob keeps our club 
informed and relevant-Club Blast, Memos, Regency Reporter…”Oh 

http://regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org


My!”. Harriet Bloomenstock and Phyllis Greenberg, our 
Membership Team. Thank you both for greeting all members, 
collecting dues, and maintaining member information and records. 
Eva Nyman in charge of our Social Events. Eva has had this position 
for the last four years, and she is never at a loss for fun ideas with 
GREAT NAMES! Gary Ramella, does everyone know who Gary is? 
Gary is running Clinics, as well as the League and Tournament this 
year, along with overseeing our club website. Is it possible for Gary 
to do one more thing! Gary is fulfilling the additional committments 
this year, so Bobby Harris can organize and run the NEW 
PICKLEBALL INTER-COMMUNITY LEAGUE, as well as his involvement 
with Monroe Senior Softball and a future Regency Event (which will 
be announced). Bobby, are you not exhausted!


NOW-WE NEED YOU! Our club is grateful for more members getting 
involved and joining club committees. As it is said, “More hands 
make light work!”. It is important to keep our club growing and 
thriving! 


Keep in mind the upcoming elections in October. We will be getting 
job descriptions out to you. 


Happy Spring and Happy 2025 Pickleball Season! 

See everyone on the courts!


Come Pickle with US,

Lisa


